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President Diana led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation. 
 
Visiting Rotarians 
 

• Lisa Ventura, Chemung County Sunrise Club 
• Katie Strojny, Interact 

 
Guests:  
 

• Rosalie Gabriele, guest of Dr. Steadman 
 
Announcements 
 

• A sign-up sheet for Friday’s social at Sunset Bowl was circulated. It’s $10 a 
person (two hours of bowling and shoes). 

• The next dinner meeting is February 7 at 6 pm at Dana’s Time Out. 
• With the solar eclipse on April 8, is anyone interested in organizing a viewing 

party?  If you are, please contact President Diana. 
• Rich Kasulke has arranged April 4 and 18 as our days for helping with the 

Community Lunch Program.  A sign-up sheet will soon be circulated. 
• Save the Date –A Sparkling Night at the Smith on March 9 at 6 pm 
• The Geneva High School musical is Anything Goes.  Performances are March 14 

and 15 at 7 pm and March 17 at 2 pm.   
• Eclipse viewing glasses will be available for free at the Library starting in March. 

Happy Dollars 

• Kathy Fuchs (through President Diana) enjoyed the Armenian performance. 
• Johnnie O did Salvation Army bell ringing with Katie and Wyatt Patchett. 
• Susie is happy to see Katie.  Due to mid-terms, there are few items for the 

bake sale, but she encouraged everyone to bid high and often. 
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• Jason Haag’s son broke his arm.  He thanked Tamara Carter for dancing with 
his son during the Armenian performance.  He also had a mourning dollar for 
Sunday night. 

• John Watson thanked Susie Flick for getting him signed up for a library card 
so he can access the things she mentioned last week. 

• While on vacation in Florida Mike Rusinko had dinner with Ellen Wayne.  She 
sent best wishes to Frank Capozzi and all her Rotarian friends. 

• Jim Dickson was happy for the Detroit Lions win but had sad dollars for 
Sunday night.  He also had $20 for the mystery person who was kind enough 
to purchase his lunch today. 

• Rich Kasulke thanked the Armenians.  The program was excellent, and he 
had a great time.  Kudos to Dave Cook for making the arrangements. 

• Ted Baker had happy dollars for Sunday night.  He also paid two fines.  
During the last radio show with our newest Rotarians, he bragged about 
knowing the 4-Way test and forgot it on air.  He also forgot that Tamara 
Carter helps Susie with Interact. 

• Linda Sutherland’s three-year-old grandson broke his leg while the family was 
in Florida.  It was also a blessing to have the Armenians visit and to see the 
program.  Go Chiefs. 

• Jerry Forcier thanked Dave Cook for organizing the Armenian performance. 
• Ray Ciancaglini thanked Dave Cook for the Armenian program as everyone 

enjoyed the program.  He also thanked Ted Baker for helping him.  Parker 
Vorozichak (the son of former Rotarian Dr. Mike Vorozichak) has had several 
surgeries and can’t walk.  A hospital has been found that can do another 
surgery. Money is being raised to help with the expenses.  After Ray 
appeared on the radio with Ted, donations have kept coming in.  For 
donations the Venmo address is @Prayers_for_Parker or send it to Finger 
Lakes Chiropractic and Wellness, 324 West North St., Geneva, 14456.Hear 
Parker’s story here. 

• Dave Cook thanked Linda Sutherland, Jamie Mathews, Rich Kasulke, Linda 
Equinozzi and Mary Gearan for helping with the Armenian visit.  He was very 
concerned how the Armenians would be perceived at the High School, but it 
went great.  The whole school got to see the performance.  Over $1,000 was 
raised.  Dave also mentioned that the city is so lucky to have the Gearans 
back. (Members agreed with a round of applause) 

50/50:  
 
Dave Cook shared $76 with the Foundation which he gave to Happy Dollars 
 
 
 
 

https://podcasters.spotify.com/pod/show/ted-baker5/episodes/FLX-MORNING-PODCAST---Ray-Ciancaglini--Parker-Vorozilchak-fundraiser-e2epb3k/a-aasgopl


 

Program 
 
The Interact Bake Sale was held with goodies from Mary Gearan and Stephanie Hesler. 
Through the sale and donations, $225 was raised. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kerry Lippincott 
 
Future Programs 
 
1/31/24 - Lunch meeting - Evangeline Jones - Wellness/Yoga 
 

 
Four way test: 

 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 
 

1. Is it The Truth? 
2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 

3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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